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26th October, 2018 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

English Revision – Year 11 
 
As your child continues to prepare for their English exams, the English Department will be working closely with 
them to ensure that they achieve their full potential in this important subject. 
 
To ensure that each child reaches their minimum expected grade, students have been encouraged to complete 
as much revision at home as possible. To facilitate this, each year 11 student has been given a revision folder 
containing revision materials specific to the topics that will be covered in their trial exams. To ensure that this 
is utilised as much as possible we urge parents to ensure that their child is completing the tasks in their 
revision folder.  
 
Each student is required to complete: 
 

 4 mind maps informed by the knowledge organisers in their folders 

 1 An Inspector Calls quiz 
 
Students will be required to bring in their revision folders for checking on Monday 12th November and will be 
subsequently tested on each topic area during the week beginning Monday 19th November.  
 
Any students who fail to complete the revision tasks or fail to bring in the revision materials will be required to 
do so during after school detention.  
 
Further to the support provided by these revision folders, we encourage that students access the range of 
resources available to them through revision guides, websites and learning apps.  
 
Possible revision materials may include: 
 

 CGP revision guides 
 AQA Power and Conflict Poetry (set 3-5)/ Love and Relationships  (set 1-2) 
 Physical copies of the texts stated above 
 Spark Notes 
 YouTube tutorials 
 BBC GCSE Bitesize 
 

As the exams are fast approaching, we need to ensure that teachers, students and parents are all working 
together to enable our young people to reach their full potential.  
 
If you have any further questions or queries about the information provided please do not hesitate to contact 
me via my email address cpoar@netherstowe.com.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mrs C Poar 
Assistant Head teacher – Director of learning: English 
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